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I am writing to express my absolute disgust in this government. This so called state of
emergency has to stop. The covid data is being massively exaggerated. People going to
hospital from a car crash and going into a covid ward and being counted as a covid case is
one of many examples of this farce. The segregation of our society directly from the
mainstream media and government fear mongering is absolutely criminal and you should
hang your corrupt heads in shame! I'm sitting in my house without power for close to a
week now due to the floods wondering how many unemployed Energex workers that are
unable to help due to your criminal vaccine mandate laws, not to mention everyone else
who have lost their jobs or can't even get an interview because they chose not to get a
vaccine that does nothing to stop catching or spreading covid. The damage this self serving
compromised parasitic government has caused is epic! Serve the people, not the rich
elite!!! You have no right to extend this state of emergency lie!
Russell Marsh 
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